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TO: Mayor and Commissioners

FROM: Gemma Torcivia, Economic Development Director
THROUGH: George Gretsas, City Manager

DATE: June 9, 2020

DISCUSSION ITEM FROM AMERISTAR VALET

Recommended Action:
Discussion item from Ameristar Valet.

Background:
Ameristar Parking Solutions (“Ameristar”), one of several valet operators in the City of Delray Beach,
has requested that valet services be permitted to resume in the City of Delray Beach.

Additionally, Ameristar has contracted with several restaurants that have valet parking agreements
with the City and is requesting that the City amend their current valet parking agreement with the
restaurants by waiving the City’s queue fees. Ameristar has proposed that, for the duration of time
that the queue fees are waived, they will charge a flat rate of $10.00 to anyone using the service.

Finally, Ameristar has requested that the queue location for Rocco’s Tacos be relocated from its
current location on 2" Avenue to a new location directly in front of Rocco’s Tacos on West Atlantic
Avenue. Granting this request would result in valet queues positioned on three consecutive blocks.
Ameristar has included two (2) images with their request showing the “Existing Valet Parking Layout”
as well as the “Proposed Valet Queue Operational Improvements”.

The request from Ameristar is attached as Exhibit 1.

City Attorney Review:
N/A

Funding Source/Financial Impact:
N/A

Timing of Request:
N/A
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